
SCAPT Directors’ Communication-June 2012 
 

Dear SCAPT Members, 
 

The SCAPT Board of Directors wishes to invite you to view the updated 

SCAPT Website (www.sca4pt.com).  
 

Did you know you can join other play therapists on the 
new SCAPT Facebook account. To access this account visit 
the SCAPT Website (www.sca4pt.com).  

Other items of interest located on the SCAPT Website include: 

1. SCAPT Board of Directors Listing 

2. New Board of Directors Photos and Emails 

3. New Continuing Education Event Listings 

4. APT Video, "Play Therapy Works!”  

5. SCAPT Amended Bylaws 

6. Other items of interest include: Play Therapy Journal Articles authored by 

SC play therapists; SCAPT Membership Communications; Dr. Crawford’s 

Presidential Letter; Continuing Education Article; and SCAPT Network 

Connection Information 

Don't forget to circle the following professional development SCAPT 

sponsored or co-sponsored events: 

1. Saturday, September 8, 2012~ SCAPT Fall Training Conference in 

Greenville, SC featuring Dr. Hickey in the morning with Dr. Crawford, Dr. 

Frick Helms, and Dr. Warren presenting in the afternoon.  

2. February 15-16, 2013~ SCAPT Annual Conference in Columbia, SC 

featuring Dr. Ray  

3. February 28, 2013~Three Hour SC Counseling Association Preconference 

Workshop in Hilton Head Island, SC. (Creative, Inexpensive Play Therapy 

Techniques for Working with Clients Who Have Experienced Traumatic 
Events with presenters: Lécole Sanders, MSW, LISW and Kaycee F. Carter, 

MSW, LISW) 

http://www.sca4pt.com/
http://www.sca4pt.com/


 

If there are other items you would like to suggest for the SCAPT 
Website or for future SCAPT conference events, please contact one of 

the directors with your ideas.  

From the SCAPT Board of Directors (2012-2013) 
 

2012-2013 SCAPT Board of Directors* 

President: Cynthia Crawford, Ph.D.  

Immediate Past President: Robert Horak, Ph.D. 

President-Elect: Deborah Hickey, Ph.D. Treasurer: Sally Moore, M.Ed. 

Secretary: Jennifer Elkins, MS 

Membership Chair: Mary Ellen Warren, Ph.D. 

Graduate Student Membership: Cathy Sparks, Ed.D. 

CE Director/Professional Development: Norma Colwell, Ed.S. 

Director: Cathy Cooper-Ely, Ph.D. 

Founding President: Sandra Frick Helms, Ph.D. 

Past President-Website Liaison: Keren Riegel, Ed.S.  

*Directors emails are posted on the SCAPT Website (www.sca4pt.com). 
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